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Temporary Changes to Narcotic Treatment Services to Continue Through the Public Health 

Emergency 

Temporary claim submission policy for narcotic treatment services announced in Alerts 005 and 019, 

titled “Temporary Changes to Narcotic Treatment Services” and “Opioid Treatment Programs Submitting 

Claims for Phone Calls Under the Five-Minute Threshold,” respectively, will continue through the end of 

the federal public health emergency unless providers are notified otherwise in writing. 

https://www.forwardhealth.wi.gov/WIPortal/content/html/news/pdf/COVID19_Alert_005.pdf.spage
https://www.forwardhealth.wi.gov/WIPortal/content/html/news/pdf/COVID19_Alert_019.pdf.spage

